
 
 

 

 

 

Welcome Grade 9s 

 
Hello New EYCI Students and Parents/Guardians, 
 
As part of our July 2022 outreach, we would like to extend a welcome to all grade 8 graduates and your families to the 
EYCI community for 2022-2023.  Below you will find additional school information in our continuing effort to support 
your smooth transition to high school. East York CI is entering its 95th year: a school community that traditionally 
believes in supporting new students and their families in their path to high school; as well as in the earliest days, weeks 
and months of the new school year ahead. 
 
Uniform Vote 2022 
 
As per the uniform vote, East York C.I. will not be a uniform school for 2022/23 school year. EYCI will adhere to the TDSB 
dress code standards as set out in section 6.2 of its Student Dress Policy (P042) 
 Thank you to all the grade 8s who participated in the vote! 
 
Head Start to High School 
 
On Monday, August 29th, 2022, we will be holding a “Head Start to High School” orientation day for incoming grade 9 
students. This event is designed to help with the transition to EYCI: to get to know the school, to make new friends, and 
to meet future teachers. Full information, including how to sign up, will be sent out in mid-August.  
 
First Day of School 
 
Wednesday September 7, 2022 will be our first day of the 2022-2023 school year, with classes starting at 9 am (Day 1 
schedule). Students should check the TDSB Connects App for their digital timetable. There’s also a Student Activity Fee 
of $60 that will be payable via cashonline later in August.  
 
TDSB Connects App for High School Students 
 
We encourage all East York students to download the TDSB Connects App. It will help students stay connected and 
organized. Once a student logs into the app with their TDSB school ID they will have access to school announcements, 
updates, local calendars, and more. Download the app at the Google Play Store or the Apple App Store.  
 
School Opening Package 
Additional details regarding the items above will be provided by the main office in its August digital school opening 
package. 
 
Congratulations Grade 8 graduates! We wish you a happy, healthy and safe summer ahead and look forward to meeting 
each of you and personally welcoming you to EYCI in September 2022! 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Atzemis     Natalie Corneau 
ACL, Grade 9/10 Transitions and Wellness  ACL, Grade 9/10 Achievement Initiatives 
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